
Questions?
For more details visit Pharmac’s website:
www.pharmac.govt.nz/bimatoprost

or talk with your doctor, nurse, or pharmacist. 

Bimatoprost 0.03% eye drops

Lumigan is your new brand

The funded brand of Bimatoprost
0.03% eye drops is changing from
Bimatoprost (Multichem) to
Lumigan.

Lumigan works the same way as
Bimatoprost (Multichem)
Lumigan has 

the same active ingredient which is
delivered to the body in the same
way
been evaluated by Medsafe to
ensure it’s safe. 

You shouldn’t notice any difference
when you change to Lumigan. 

July 2024

When is this happening?
This change begins from 1 August
2024. There will be a five-month
transition period, from 1 August 2024
until 31 December 2024.
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